
THE WEEKLY SCOOP 

Save the 

Dates! 

1/18– School 
Closed for  
Dr. Martin  

Luther King Jr. 
Day 

 

1/26– Regents 
Week Begins 

 

1/29– Regents 
Week Ends 

 

2/4– FASFA Night  

 

2/9– Locker  
Application 

Process Begins 

 January 8, 2016 

Regents Week is Rapidly  
Approaching! 

Regents Week will begin on Tuesday, January 26 and will end on Friday,  
January 29th.   

 
Students will receive invitations to take their exams. They should report to 
school at least 45 minutes prior to their exam start time.  If they are not  

taking a regents exam, they should not report to school. 
 

Please refer to the Examination Schedule to see dates and times for the  
upcoming exams. 







































FASFA Night will be held Thursday, February 4th at 5:45pm until 8:00pm! 

Seniors students and their parents are encouraged and welcome to join 

Students and parents will receive guidance on how to complete the 

FASFA  

Application 

There will be a Support Panel available for parents to have a Q&A ses-

sion, as well as  

open discussion regarding any concerns parents may have. 

LASTLY... 

Food and Refreshments will be served!! 

The Parent Association Would Love 

to Hear from YOU! 

We are striving to grow , and by  

doing so we need YOUR SUPPORT! 

If you have any questions/

concerns or if you would like more 

information about the  

Parent Association , please e -mail 

painfo@tcs -nyc.org  

The Parent Association will be 

having our FIRST meeting of  

2016 on  

Saturday, January 16th, 2016 at 

10:30AM  

We are encouraging all Parents/

Guardians to attend as  

YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED! 

E-mail painfo@tcs -nyc.org for 

more information  



For families with young children:   

Kindergarten  News:  

The Office of Student Enrollment welcomes you to Kindergarten Admissions!  

The kindergarten application period is now open and families can apply anytime 

from  December 7, 2015 through January 15, 2016. All applications received by 

the  January 15  deadline are treated the same şthe application process is not first

-come, first -served. Apply one of three ways:   

            Online:  https://prod.semsnycdoe.com/parentsite/  

           Over the phone by calling  718-935-2400 . 

           In person at a  Family Welcome Center.  

 

Bottom Line New York's Second Annual  College  Expo  

January 16th, 2016  

2:00 PM -2:30 PM  

Forchelli Conference Center  

Feil Hall, Brooklyn Law School  

200 State Street   

Brooklyn, NY 11201  

This event is an opportunity for  YOU to get more information about the  colleges you  worked so 

hard to apply to. This is much different than a traditional  college  fair, as you will be able 

to  speak with current students and alumni  from over 25  colleges and universities about their 

personal  college  experience.  

At the event,  we will also have a  panel discussion  on the transition to  college, difficulties you 

may encounter while in  college, and what declaring a major is all about.   

Have a parent who is curious about the financial aid process or a parent who is worried 

about you going away to school?  Great! We will be hosting a parent workshop and panel 

where we will discuss the financial aid and decision -making processes.   

Did I mention that there will also be raffles, snacks, and refreshments?   

If you would like to attend the  College  Expo, please RSVP here at:  http://goo.gl/forms/QVvlqhJcqB  

 

https://prod.semsnycdoe.com/parentsite/
tel:718-935-2400
http://goo.gl/forms/QVvlqhJcqB

